Response to reviewers comments

Gender, Science and Essentialism: the use of science to support single-sex schooling

Thank you for the comments, which have done much to clarify the type of submission valued by GST. I have addressed the reviewers concerns by using language that is more dispassionate and by including a substantial section that addresses the difficulties associated with choosing words when writing about sex and gender, and the various positions that have been developed to address the difficulties. I have removed the extensive quote from the school principal given that the school has now removed the url. I also have removed the references to the first and second conversations regarding gender and science. The argument is mow tighter.
I thank the reviewer for drawing to my attention the study by Glasser and Smith that, essentially, supports the point I am making in this article.

Regarding the claim I make that “the views of curriculum that dominate education today encourage narrow, essentialist accounts of the institutions and knowledge claims of science”, I do not elaborate that argument in this article because it is already in press (Smith, 2011). 

I have checked the manuscript against the charge that I am quoting selectively to support my argument and I have taken care that I cite from the science and psychology of gender research that both supports and refutes the idea of innate sex difference. I have also cited from both perspectives in the popular media.
For reasons of space I had to choose between providing more personal details and giving a more detailed account of the debate as requested by the reviewer. I have chosen to remove all personal details. It may be that this reduces the value of the article as a perspectives piece, and this is that case I am happy to have it considered for inclusion elsewhere in GST.

Thank you for the time and advice I have received in this process. I look forward to hearing from you.

Dorothy.
